
 

 

 

19th March 2024 
 
 

Dear Parent or carer, 
 
 
We have just been informed that the school will be inspected on the 20th and 21st March 2024. The lead 
inspector will be Amanda Downing, HMI.  
 
We have attached a letter to parents and also a school's inspections guide. 
There is a link within the documents to share your views about the school. 
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk. 
Please take a few minutes to read the leaflet and letter. It explains why schools are inspected and what 
happens during an inspection. 
 
Your views about the school are important to us and Ofsted. 
 
Thanks for your time in doing this. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
Debra Grogan 
Headteacher 
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